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Think before you clip! Did you know that it’s not recommended to clip or shave the coats of certain dog 
breeds? Your dog’s natural coat works as more than just an insulating layer, it also works to keep your dog 
cool!  
While many pet-parents shave their dogs in attempt to keep them cooler during the summer months, in 
actuality shaving or clipping a double or triple coated dog can result in numerous coat issues or health 
problems further down the road! 
A double coated dog’s fur is comprised of topcoat of protecting guard hairs, with a short dense undercoat 
that traps air and helps to regulate temperature. Shaving a double or triple coated dog’s fur can result in 
sunburn, skin cancer, overheating, and improper coat growth, as well as multiple other other issues both 
short and long term.  
Tip: Double coated dogs come in all sizes from newfoundlands and husky, to terriers and pomeranians. 
While many double coated dogs are easy to recognize from their fluffy coats, some breeds (like the yorkie 
terrier) are not as easy recognized. Learn more about double coated dogs from the link below! 
https://topdogtips.com/double-coated-dogs/ 



  



  
  

Congratulations to Atalie Wallace, Lead 
Kennel Tech & Doggie DayCamp 
Counselor, for being selected as the 
April 2021 “Employee of the Month”. 
 
 
Atalie has been working at the 
PawsCienda Pet Resort since 2018. 
 
 
Atalie loves working with dogs. She 
wants a German Shepherd in the future. 
She likes to play soccer in her free time. 
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final GROOMING DOG OF THE MONTH 

Griffin 

Daycamp Party Dates 

May Birthday Party – May 12th 

 
Welcome to Summer Pool Party 

 June 2nd 
 


